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McAllen Police Seek to Locate Runaway  
 

 
Alexander Cruz 

 

McAllen Police Officers are searching for Alexander Cruz, 16 years of age.  His voluntary 

absence from a residence in McAllen, Texas was reported to McAllen Police Officers at 

approximately 6:35 PM on January 28, 2025.   

 

Alexander was last seen at a relative’s home in the area of the 2500 block of Erie Avenue, 

McAllen, Texas on January 24, 2025.  There is concern about Alexander’s wellbeing and police 

officers are searching for him. 

 

Harboring a Runaway is a Class “A” Misdemeanor violation of Texas Law.  Any person who 

knowingly harbors a runaway may be so charged and face a fine not to exceed $4,000, 

confinement in jail for a term not to exceed one year, or both.  

 

If you know his whereabouts, call McAllen Crime Stoppers at 956-687-8477.  

 

Alexander Cruz is described as: 

 Hispanic male, 

 16 years of age, 

 6’ 0” in height,  

 approximately 200 pounds,  

 brown hair, 

 brown eyes, 

 tattoo “Cruz” on right arm. 

 

Anyone with information as to these whereabouts, or has information, is urged to call McAllen 

Crime Stoppers at 956-687-TIPS (956-687-8477).  You may remain anonymous.  You may 

also submit tips through the “P3 Tips” smart phone app.  
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